
Trash & Recycling Collection 
 
Trash and Recycle Collection is normally on Thursday mornings. To keep our streets 
uncluttered for as long as possible, please do not place trash and recycle containers at the curb 
before 4 pm on Wednesday. 
 
To make it possible for the recycling truck’s automated system to pick up your recycling 
container, please:  

1. Place the container with its handle and wheels facing your house (there is an arrow 
on the lid to remind you), and  

2. Leave at least three feet between the recycling container and any other containers 
and material that you put out for regular trash collection. 

 
Lee County requires that both the trash and recycling cans have lids. This rule is designed to 
prevent overnight rummaging by animals. For the same reason, if you have plastic trash bags 
that will not fit into your container, please do not put them on the curb until the morning of 
pickup. 
 
Horticulture Waste Pickup: Collection is normally on Thursdays. As with trash and recycling 
containers, landscaping cuttings and other plant materials should not be put at the curb before 
4 pm on the day before pickup. 


